
The Profession is 
stronger when our voices 
combine as we advocate for 
your scope of practice and 
your patients’ right to obtain 
quality respiratory  care.

AARC members and their patients advocate in the state 
legislatures and on Capitol Hill. AARC represents RTs to a 
variety of agencies and coalitions.

AARC members have access to free continuing 
education, enough to meet all of your continuing 
education requirements. 

Patients are at the heart of everything we all do. You 
make a difference to every patient you work with, and 
when we work together, the impact is exponential.

AARC state societies provide local networking, education 
and advocacy. You have the chance to volunteer in 
your state society, which helps you meet people, make 
connections and give back to your community with a 
group that understands the demands of your work. Your 
state society has a board of volunteers who speak on 
your behalf at the national level, helping to shape the 
future of the profession and the AARC.

AARC members share knowledge, tools and contacts 
with each other.

BEING A MEMBER of the AARC Is a  
Win–Win–Win–Win Situation!

Your Patients and your 
community has a cadre of RTs 
who are engaged and involved 
in  improving respiratory care.

You gain access 
to the people, tools 
and education of 
the AARC, a global 
community of people 
passionate about 
quality respiratory 
care.

Your State  
Society is able to 
do more for you, your 
co-workers and your 
community.
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If you aren’t a member yet, go to www.aarc.org and click on Join/Renew.


